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I'm writing in support of HB 3546, which will ensure that utility costs can be tracked 

and billed appropriately to data centers by creating a new customer category for each 

for-profit electric utility. 

    Oregon families and small businesses are already struggling. We should not be 

subsidizing the energy costs of data centers. 

    HB 3546 protects families and small businesses from paying for data center-

specific costs when these new large energy users are connected to the energy grid 

and when data centers add new costs to the system in the future. 

    Thank you for your time. 


